
Principal Message 9/10/21 

Stevenson Families, 

This week sure did fly by.  There has been some amazing learning happening at Stevenson.  Students 

have been learning about plants, how to catch frogs, nouns, dividing with decimals, and even the 

differences between high and low pitch.  I hope you take some time this weekend to find out what your 

child has been excited to learn about. 

We have some good news from our BAS program.  We have hired a person who will likely start by the 

end of this month for both Before and After Care!  There is still no movement on the wait list, but some 

other things are in the works that might help us get fully staffed.  Ms. Jeana has been working diligently 

and thinking outside of the box to help us get fully staffed so we can open the waitlist.  Please keep 

talking up the Group Leader Position to your friends and family! 

A few reminders for our families:   

• Please let us know if your child or a member of the household tests positive for Covid.  It is 

important that we have accurate information for the safety of everyone. 

• Please only utilize the crosswalk located at the red book box on the east side of the campus 

during arrival and dismissal.  You will see two green flags designating the safe crossing area. 

• Book Fair begins Wednesday the 15th  

We have had a great response to the Great Stevenson Read-a-Thon.  Remember that the last day is 

September 17th and prizes will be distributed the following week to students.  We are getting closer and 

closer to our goal of $20,000 to be used for teacher training and reading enhancement materials and 

programs.  It looks like Mrs. Vanderpool and I will be enjoying lunch with several students and taking a 

pie in the face from several students too.   

Our car loop is working like a well-oiled machine.  Many thanks to our volunteers that are helping to 

make the new process a success.  If you would like to volunteer, please click the link to sign up.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop  Also, if you are interested in assisting with 

the book fair, please click the link to sign up for that opportunity.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B45A5A72BA3F94-book 

The RLS Fundraising Group is looking for input regarding the interest in a Craft Fair.  Please click the link 

to take the interest survey.   https://forms.gle/ebg5So7WiVUjEfcA6  

The Stevenson Music Department is excited to kick-off the annual Otis Spunkmeyer Cookie Dough Fun-

Raiser during the month of September.  Students were provided with a brochure packet that explains 

the process and what the funds will be used for.  This project will run from today (September 10th) and 

will conclude on Monday, September 27th.  All order forms and collected funds need to be returned by 

the September 27th deadline.  Thank you for your ongoing support!   It is appreciated tremendously! 

Well, I hope you all have a restful weekend.  I’ll see you Monday in the car loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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